Subject: FW: TEMPORARY EXTENSION APPLICATION (LIQUOR SALES LICENCE)

From: linda scopazzi <

Sent: May 1, 2019 10:23 AM

To: Jayakrishnan, Chitra < Aldo my love <

Subject: RE: TEMPORARY EXTENSION APPLICATION (LIQUOR SALES LICENCE)

Good morning,
Markham Village Music Festival
158 Main Street North Markham, ON

RE: TEMPORARY EXTENSION APPLICATION (LIQUOR SALES LICENCE) - Rouge River Brewing Company, 158 Main Street
North, Markham.

Rouge River Brewery is requesting from The City of Markham Temporary Extension Application (Liquor Sales Licence) for
the patio areas of Rouge River Brewing Company, 158 Main Street North, Markham, subject to compliance with all
applicable by-laws, regulations and City requirements with respect to temporary facilities.

The extension of the licence will be utilized in celebration with the Markham Village Music Festival as follows:

This will also confirm the Markham Village Music Festival has been designated as an event of “Municipal Significant” by
the City of Markham.

Friday, June 14, 2019 from 5:00 PM to 11:00 PM Saturday, June 15, 2019 from 11:00 AM to 11:00 PM

Warm Regards,

Linda Scopazzi



